BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Special Meeting of December 29, 1969 Members Present: Michele S. Parisi, Chairman Gerard L. Daigle, Clerk James F. Brennan James E. Hart

Chairman Parisi opened the meeting at 7:30 P.M.

Town Counsel Ambler appeared with a plan for land taking for the Town's Water Department, approval not required under Subdivision Control. On a Hart-Brennan motion the plan was unanimously approved.

Parisi informed the Board that Hannigan had voted to approve the motion set forth by Hart-Parisi which accepted the amendment on Home Occupations as revised on November 10, 1969 The motion also changed Section 3531 in the bylaws which provided that no sign shall exceed two square feet in area to one square foot in area.

Phil Herr informed the board that he will meet with them on January 22, 1970.

A bill in the amount of \$59.78 for printing of street maps was submitted. On a Brennan-Daigle motion made unanimous it was voted to approve the amount of \$59.78 to Phil Herr for street maps.

\$40 was approved for 1969 dues to Mass. Federation of Planning Boards on a Daigle-Hart motion.

A bill in the amount of \$17.33 from the Milford News for advertising the Public Hearing of John Riedle was unanimously approved on a Daigle-Hart motion.

Request of release of a Security Deposit in the amount of \$16,000.00 from the Sanford Construction Company for work of roads and sidewalks on Plymouth Road, Mohawk Path, and John Alden Circle was received. The release was taken under advisement until the work could be inspected.

Meeting was adjourned on a Brennan-Daigle motion at 8:05 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

Gerard L. Daigle, Clerk

APPROVED AS READ: